
 

At Mennonite Collegiate Institute we continue to strive to make our educational experience accessible 

to all.  With the help of supporting churches, generous donors and provincial grants, no student at MCI 

pays more than 60% of the total cost of an MCI education. Flexible Tuition is based on the principle 

that a family’s financial commitment should be in equitable proportion to its financial resources. We 

match your tuition rate to your family’s unique financial position. Tuition at MCI is not one size fits all. 

It’s a range. 

To apply for Flexible Tuition, please fill out this form and submit to admissions@mciblues.net or 

mail to MCI Box 250 Gretna, MB R0G 0V0. A meeting to discuss your approved rate will be planned 

once your application has been received.  

Admission decisions are made separately from Flexible Tuition determinations. 

 
NAME OF PARENT/GUARDIAN  RELATIONSHIP TO STUDENT 

STUDENT’S NAME 

 

GRADE LEVEL  

 

Family Financial Resources Available   
 

Parent Contribution  

Friends/Family Contribution  

Church Contribution  

Other (please specify): _____________________________ 

☐ Yes   

☐ Yes   

☐ Yes   

☐ Yes   

☐ No 

☐ No 

☐ No 

☐ No 

Amount: _________________________________________ 

Amount: _________________________________________ 

Amount: _________________________________________ 

Amount: _________________________________________ 

Total Resources Available   

 

Amount: _________________________________________ 

 

Total Family Income (most recent tax year) 

Please attach a copy of your most recent Income Tax Summary.  

 

Amount: _________________________________________ 

 

 

 

 

 Parent/Guardian Signature: _________________________________________ Date: __________________________________________  

 

All financial information will be held in confidence. 

These applications must be submitted on an annual basis.  

 

mailto:admissions@mciblues.net

